BRUNSWICK

COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Office of the President
Susanne H. Adams, Ed.D.

February 17, 2012

Dear STARS Team:

Re:  STARS Data Submission
Brunswick Community College

Over the past three years, Brunswick Community College (BCC) has been committed to
identifying and bringing to the forefront sustainable programs and implementing sustainability at
the college. We are glad to inform that since the effort began, we have now added sustainability
as part of our overall goals that will solidify our commitment to sustainable campuses,
academics, facilities, communities, students, faculty and staff. In addition, to meet the growing
needs and to support our commitment to sustainability, as a pilot program, the Green Information
and Training Center was established to identify, develop, and deliver programs in sustainability.

In March 2010, BCC became a member of the Association for the Advancement of
Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) and in 2011 a STARS Charter member. We have
found STARS to be a valuable tool to provide the college a baseline for future sustainability
improvements and planning.

As a charter participant of STARS, I am pleased to inform the members of AASHE that BCC has
achieved a Bronze rating for our first STARS Report. I affirm the accuracy of this report, to the
best of our knowledge, submitted February 17, 2012, and have implemented an internal
verification through our Cabinet and Sustainability Committee. The verification process

confirms the data found to be accurate.

The guidance provided by our STARS report will support future initiatives and help build the
current sustainability effort at Brunswick Community College.

Sincerely,

Minre k)

Susanne Adams, Ed.D.
President
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